
 

 

  

22 December 2023 

  

🌟 Wishing You a Merry Christmas and Joyous Holidays! 🎄 

  

Dear Cystic Fibrosis Australia (CFA) Community, 

 

With Christmas only three days away, on behalf of the team at CFA, I would like to 

extend our warmest wishes to you and your loved ones. May this Christmas be 

filled with joy, laughter, and cherished moments that create lasting memories. 

 

This year has been filled with shared accomplishments, meaningful connections, 

and impactful initiatives, all made possible by your unwavering support. As we 

reflect on the past year, we are grateful for the strength of our community and the 

positive change we've been able to bring about together. 

 

In recent years, significant strides have been made in the field of Cystic Fibrosis 

(CF) research and treatment, bringing newfound hope and improved outcomes for 

those affected by this challenging condition. Breakthroughs in medical 

advancements, such as novel therapies and precision medicine approaches, have 

enhanced the quality of life for many individuals living with CF. 

 

However, it's crucial to acknowledge that despite these remarkable achievements, 

there is still a considerable distance to cover on the path towards a cure. 

 

Challenges persist, and not all individuals have equal access to the latest 

treatments. The journey to conquering CF is ongoing, emphasizing the need for 

continued research, advocacy, and support to ensure that every person with CF 

can experience the benefits of these advancements and that no one is left behind 

in the pursuit of a brighter, healthier future. 

 

In the spirit of giving, we kindly remind you of our End-of-Year Appeal. Your 

support can make a significant difference in the lives of those we serve. By 

contributing to our cause, you help us continue our mission and create a positive 

impact in 2024. 

How You Can Make a Difference: 

 



⭐ Click Here to Donate ⭐ 

 

Spread the word: Share our mission with friends and family. 

 

Follow us on social media: Stay updated on our initiatives and success stories. 

 

Your generosity enables us to reach new heights and create lasting change. 

Together, we can make a positive impact on the lives of many. 

 

As we celebrate the holiday season, let's remember the power of compassion and 

unity. May the new year bring you prosperity, good health, and countless reasons 

to smile. 

 

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

Warm Regards,  

 

Jo Armstrong 

CEO 

Cystic Fibrosis Australia 
   

 

 

https://cysticfibrosis.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96cdb979325ca8f6eca22f147&id=0bc7b32727&e=8abbda5680

